
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEST KIRBY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

THURSDAY 16TH MARCH  and  FRIDAY 17TH MARCH 

8.15 am – 9.30 am   and    3:00 pm-4:00 pm 

After a few years break, this year we are running our annual Book Fair in 

the Hall to earn free books for our library and classrooms.  

Due to proposed strike action, we will be running the Book Fair for 2 days, 

before school and after school so everyone has the opportunity to visit. 

The PTA will also be running a café serving tea, coffee, soft drinks and 

biscuits. Please come along to chat, socialise, shop and stay a little longer 

than usual.  

At the start of the week, the children will have already visited the Book Fair 

to browse the books and fill out a wish slip 

As always, there is no pressure to purchase, and the children’s choices will 

be reflected in our book selection with the money raised.  

This is one of the main sources of book funding for our school,  so any 

support would be greatly appreciated in helping our commitment to 

Reading for Pleasure throughout the school. 


